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This month the Technology Department worked on the following projects: 

 Completed the online testing for TELPAS testing of ESL students. 

 Worked with maintenance toward getting the new marquee at OHS mounted 

and going. 

 Worked with Ener-tel completing the annual fire alarm inspection of each 

building in the district, testing each pull down notifier, each strobe light, 

each alarm bell, etc. 

 Worked to update and clean up all the iPad carts.  We also attended a 

seminar on mobile management, looking at ways to simplify the 

management of our mobile devices. 

 Worked with Ener-Tel on repairing cameras and looking at replacing the 

outdated systems of DVRs at each campus.  Looking at going toward a more 

central recording structure and adding additional cameras in blind spots. 

 Attended two days of training at Region 15 in Office 365.  This will be what 

we migrate to this summer, as Region 15 will no longer be hosting our 

email. 

 Worked at OHS with printing issues in the Heritage building. 

 Worked with maintenance on timeclock issues. 

 Worked with OHS and Testing Coordinator in getting ESL students access 

and set up on Rosetta Stone web software. 

 Updated portable laptops at OES and installed robotics software for the 

robotics teacher. 

 Visited with OMS Principal about robotics course and ordering software and 

hardware for that course. 

 Began working on FitnessGram, the state mandated report for every student 

enrolled in physical education courses. 

 Assisted OHS Band Director with laptop and projection issues. 

 Worked with Ener-Tel discussing security alarm reporting issues and 

possible solutions. 

 We continually support CCCCSD personnel and students with their 

technology needs. 


